
 

 

 
         Date: 13 Sep 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

The PTA are delighted to sponsor Year Group Coffee Mornings to meet our new Principal, Mr Gavin 
MacGregor and members of the SLT for an informal chat, meet and mingle. 

  

Please register via this Google Form for your child's (children's) year group. Contact Rekha 
Mahbubani in the PTA Office if you have any queries. 

  

We look forward to seeing you all soon over the next few weeks! 

  

The KJS PTA Team. 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeHy5273_KZjCwnBq8DsheWFaZCNLtMamukCm5alJv4TPTP_Q/formResponse?hl=en

